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[bookmark: _Toc83035544]Freshwater Institute Underground Chilled Water Piping Replacement – Public Comments Invited
March 15, 2024 – The Department of Fisheries and Oceans must determine whether the proposed Freshwater Institiute Underground Chilled Water Piping Replacement Project, located in Winnipeg, Manitoba is likely to cause significant adverse environmental effects.
To help inform this determination, the Department of Fisheries and Oceans is/are inviting comments from the public respecting that determination. All comments received will be considered public and may be posted online. 
Written comments must be submitted by April 15, 2024 to:
Justin Gilman
501 University Crescent, Winnipeg MB, R3T2N6
204-430-4741
justin.gilman@dfo-mpo.gc.ca

[bookmark: _Toc83035545]The Proposed Project
The objective of this project is to replace both the existing supply and return lines from the University of Manitoba to the FWI. Replacement of the chilled water lines addresses existing system end of life concerns and will provide many more years of operability to the existing system. Success of this project will result in significantly lower risk to the facility of failure which benefits all programs at the FWI.
